
March 7, 2017

Heather Fiore

Hfiore03@gmail.com

Dear Chairman John Barker and the members of the House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs:

I oppose House Bill HB2220.

This bill prevents universities from establishing policies regarding handguns and ammunition. 

I believe students, staff, and faculty should have a voice in these matters. Many individuals 

will be left to feel unsafe at school/work as a result of this bill. As the spouse of a faculty 

member at KU, this bill concerns me. Additionally, it is unclear how this bill helps anyone who 

lives or works on university campuses.

Thank you for your consideration.

Heather Fiore
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